
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25 April 2024 
 

 
House Drama Festival. Tuesday 07 May, 7 pm 

 
 
We are very much looking forward to the House Drama Festival on Tuesday 07 May 
and the students have been working so hard to prepare their pieces for the 
performance. 
 
In the interest of student safety and safeguarding it is important to note the following: 
 
Students are free to leave the school site at 3.30 but should ensure they have taken 
everything out of their locker that they require for the evening. The majority of the 
school buildings are locked at the end of the school day. Students can remain in the 
Dining Room or Library until 4.30 pm. 
 
The cast and crew are required to be back at school no earlier than 6 pm and should 
meet in the Harding Hall where they can be supervised until the event starts at 7 pm. 
 
We will assume that all students have permission to leave the school site, however if 
you do not give permission for your daughter to leave the school site please email 
rhughes@ahs.bucks.sch.uk no later than 01 May, so that appropriate supervision 
can be arranged. We will be in touch with those students directly to let them know 
where they can stay until 6 pm. Please be aware it is not possible to opt in to part of 
the supervision, ie arriving back at school at 5 pm. 
 
Don’t forget to purchase your tickets (£7.50), they will be available on ParentMail 
from 7.30pm on Thursday 25th April. Thank you in advance for your anticipated 
support. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Hughes 
Head of Drama 


